
From: Greg Wilson
To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: LG Little Support Letter- Midas Gold Idaho- Project: Stibnite Gold Project
Date: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 3:25:32 PM
Attachments: Lt. Gov. Little Support Letter- Stribnite Gold Project.pdf

To whom it may concern:
 
Attached is a letter of support for the Stibnite Gold Project by Midas Gold Idaho.
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
 
Thanks,
 
Greg Wilson
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
Greg.Wilson@lgo.idaho.gov
(208) 334-2200 (office)
(208) 995-7684 (cell)
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